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Members of Morrow Tree Board met at 9;00 on Thursday, November 5, in the Gazebo in Bishop Park adjacent to the Village 

Administration Building.  The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Judy Neal.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

and minutes from October's meeting were read and approved. 

 

The west side of the large oak tree in the park is dead  so the tree needs to be removed. 

 

Judy attended the last council meeting where the decision was made to continue to support the Tree Board after she and the 

Village Administrator explained the funding and functions of said Board. 

 

No supplies need to be purchased at this time. 

 

A hazard mitigation plan was discussed.  Can we use this for our Tree City USA Growth Award for 2021? 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Judy and seconded by Paul. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, December 3. 

 

 

 

Submitted by Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 
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